
For more information on how the panel works phone: 
0131 271 3611 / 3629 or email: tenantparticipation@midlothian.gov.uk

Facebook: Midlothian Council Housing Information

• ��Are you a council tenant who wants more of a say 
on housing matters?

• �Do you want to improve your housing service?
• �Then why not join the Midlothian Tenants’ Panel? 

By joining the Panel you can provide us with important 
feedback and ideas on a range of housing matters.

Panel members can keep in touch with us by post, 
phone, email or social media from the comfort of 
their own homes – no need to attend meetings.

Also it’s completely up to you how little or how much you 
take part. We need people of all ages and backgrounds.

@

HAVE YOUR SAY ON HOUSING MATTERS

CALLING ALL 
COUNCIL TENANTS!


